Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON

Regional Memorandum
No. 52, s. 2023

ASYNCHRONOUS VETTING FOR THE CALABARZON
GAWAD PATNUGOT SEARCH GUIDELINES
AND CRITERIA

To Regional PRAISE Committee
Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. To ensure that the rewards and recognition program of the region fits the needs
of the changing times and integrates the feedback of the stakeholders for
continuous improvement of the program, this Office, through the PRAISE
Committee in collaboration with the HRDD, requests the SDO PRAISE
Committee to asynchronously vet the Gawad Patnugot Search Guidelines and
Criteria to be used for the 2022 CALABARZON Gawad Patnugot Search.

2. The working guidelines and criteria are an offshoot of the Regional PRAISE
Committee Meeting conducted on January 23, 2023. This Office likewise
requests the SDO PRAISE Committee members to convene and review the
guidelines and criteria, which can be accessed through this link:
https://bit.ly/2022GP-Vetting until January 30, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. only. The
SDO PRAISE Committee will affix their signature to the output and upload it in
a designated folder on the same link. The absence of any comment or suggestion
on the guidelines and criteria indicates that they, SDO PRAISE, approve the
documents.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.

ATTY. ALBERTO T. ESCOBARTE, CESO II
Regional Director
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